
Robicheau, Vanessa

Subject:'              RE: York plan

.....  Original Message  .....

From: Scott Hannam
Sent: SePtember-23-13 6:33 PM
To: Robicheau, Vanessa; McHattie, Brian
Subject: York plan

As a resident of the strathcona neighborhood, I am strongly opposed to the proposed
destruction/rezoning of current residences to make a plan "fit". Your plans should be working
around constituents homes, not pushing Tamilles out of their homes and neighborhood! This
mistake was already made once at the cost of the neighborhood, please let's not make the
mistake even bigger. Please stop thls plan from going forward. I especially don't want
counsel members who don't even live in the neighborhood to make a declsion 11ke this for me.

Yours truly

Scott Hannam


